

January 2019

Happy New Year!

Our wish for you is a year filled with joy, happiness and good health! As we start the New Year at McLean, we are excited about what is ahead.

Our renovation project will soon enter its second year. We are so happy with the results: upgraded heating, lighting and new slider doors! Our team has been able to provide almost seamless short-term transitions for our residents; we are so grateful.

Engineering reports have come back to help us correct drainage issues in the new courtyard. We look forward to a solution before the start of a new outdoor season. We also have engaged engineering help to deal with moisture issues in our Chapel. The Chapel is open, and we look forward to updating you on progress there soon.

In this newsletter you will read about our new GAP group, a support group just for those folks newly diagnosed with Alzheimer's disease. Offered in partnership with the CT Alzheimer's Association, we are thrilled to be a part of this needed resource in our greater community.

Recognizing the importance of education, we will be presenting Dementia Education opportunities for our campus families in the spring and fall of this year. Details will follow.

Please know our doors are always open to you!

Lisa and Carlene

Lisa Clark

<u>Lisa.Clark@McLeancare.org</u>

Lisa Clark

Vice President McLean Healthcare

Carlene Rhea

Carlene.Rhea@McLeancare.org

Carlene C. Rhea

Director Assisted Living and Resident Services